
 

Year 6 Breakfast Club  

Dear parents/carers, 

As you are already aware, Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs tests during the 

week commencing the 14th May 2018. The timetable is as follows: 

Monday 14th - SPaG (Spelling, punctuation and grammar) 

Tuesday 15th - Reading 

Wednesday 16th - Mathematics arithmetic and reasoning paper 1 

Thursday 17th - Mathematics reasoning paper 2 

All Year 6 pupils are invited to a special breakfast club during SATs week where they 

will be offered a hearty and filling breakfast alongside fruit and cereal. The choices 

may include sausage butties, bacon butties, croissants, pancakes and teacakes. It 

will also be an opportunity for your child to speak with their teacher and a chance 

to settle any last minute nerves.  

Your child does not need to book a place but they must arrive at school before 

8.25am to allow time to eat their breakfast. Children can enter through the main 

entrance at 8am, however the gates on Cemetery Road will be opened at 8.20am.  

If your child has any allergies or dietary requirements that the school is unaware of, 

please contact the office to update their records.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Nicholson 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 


